Sequoit Pride

Meeting Minutes 04/08/2020

Meeting called to order 7:10 pm and held via WEBcast

In attendance: Jill Pritchard, Nicole Young, Tonya Upp, Eric Hamilton, Bart Winkler, Madeleine Pokorny, Erin Glassman

March meeting minutes moved to be approved by All in attendance.

Bart advised that our vending machine volunteers are retiring and we will need volunteers to stock and run the vending machines.

Principal's Report: Mr. Hamilton advised that SAT has been postponed until Fall 2020. Also advised that due to the Global Pandemic, the status of the school year is under review by Governor Pritzker.

Treasurer's report: March Treasurer's report approved.

All in attendance discussed the upcoming elections for the Sequoit Pride Board. As we are uncertain of the rest of the school year, the current Board agreed to hold their current positions until Fall of 2020.

Scholarship applications due 5/4/2020.

All in attendance discussed how to sell memberships in light of the big events like 8th Grade Family nights being cancelled due to Pandemic.

Upcoming Special Events – We are shooting for this summer for the 8^{th} grade family night. SAT breakfast postponed until Fall.

We discussed how to handle the ticket purchases for the Main Event and all agreed that it would be appropriate to contact those who bought tickets asking if they would like to donate the funds or get a full refund. Emails to go out to those who purchased tickets. Discussed and will continue to discuss what to do with the non-perishable Baskets.

Next meeting 5/6/2020

Meeting adjourned 8:14 pm with all in favor to adjourn.